
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Friends, May 10, 2018 
 
During the past couple of months, we have been handing out “appreciation bags” in our town. 
These bags include snacks, a letter of thanks for serving our community, an invitation to church, 
a Gospel tract, and a John/Romans. We have already been able to give them to police officers, 
firefighters, EMS personnel, and nurses and doctors at the army hospital. Our church members 
have been helping us distribute them, and people have loved receiving them. Please pray that 
many will read the Word of God included. Pray that God will use this tool to open hearts. We 
are now preparing bags for teachers as the new school year is about to begin. After that we 
want to focus on handing them out to soldiers at the army base.  
 
With school starting back, we are eager to get back into our school ministries. We will be 
teaching English and Bible lessons in three schools this years. We have added more classes in 
two of the schools. We will also continue having a church service at one school on Sunday 
afternoons. Please pray for the students and teachers to be saved.  
 
Please continue to pray for Kristi’s mother as she is suffering with COPD. Kristi was able to go 
help care for her in April. While she was there, Kristi had some testing done to try to determine 
the cause of her frequent stomachaches. She had an endoscopy and an ultrasound done. The 
endoscopy caused her to get pneumonia. So, she ended up being very sick during part of the 
trip. However, the ultrasound revealed the problem. It showed that she had many gallstones. 
So, last week when she returned to Thailand, she had surgery in Bangkok to remove her 
gallbladder. She is still recovering, but we are hopeful that this will solve the problem at last! 
 
While Kristi was away, Micah came down with Chicken Pox, and then as soon as he recovered, 
Richard got pneumonia, a sinus infection, and an ear infection all at once. He still has bronchitis 
and a sinus infection after several weeks. Please pray for him. 
 
We are thankful for all of you enabling us to serve the Lord here in Thailand. Thank you for your 
prayers and support. God bless you! 
 

Yours for Thailand, 
 Our Sending Church: 

Galilean Baptist Church 

1155 N. Hwy 67 

Cedar Hill, TX 75104 

(972) 291-2549 

Web: www.GalileanBaptistChurchTX.org 

Contact us! 

P.O. Box 36 

Tak, 63000 

Thailand 

Vonage: (865) 622-3155 

Email: thaiguay@gmail.com 

Web: www.TenForThais.org 


